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The Pittsburgh Chapter has had a pretty eventful year thus far.  

• In November we held the Block Kids Competition at the Carpenters Training Center.  

This year was one of the largest turnouts we have had since we moved the event from 

February to November. 

• December was our annual Holiday Party.  A few years ago we instituted a grab bag gift 

exchange.  This year’s exchange was not quite as cut throat as the exchanges of previous 

years but it was still very successful. 

• February we had a golf skills clinic.   

• In March we celebrated Women in Construction Week.  We obtained a proclamation 

from the Allegheny County Council.  We also co-sponsored a “Celebrate WIC Week” 

networking event with the Master Builders Association of Western PA.  The event was 

free to all attendees thanks to various sponsors. 

The Pittsburgh Chapter also has events planned in the coming months. 

• For our April event we are volunteering with Habitat for Humanity of Greater Pittsburgh 

as a part of its Women Build Week.  

• In May we will be doing a joint networking event with the Associated Builders and 

Contractors. 

• A site tour of the East Liberty Transit Center is planned for early June curtesy of PJ Dick.  

• In July we will award our Workforce 2015 Construction Trades Scholarships.  Up to two 

scholarships to those registered in apprenticeship training programs of the construction 

industry will be awarded.    

 

 

 

 

 

 


